
Memorandum

TO: NCCUSL Drafting Committee on the Limited Partnership Act and the Committee's
Advisors and Observers

FROM: Professor Daniel S. Kleinberger, Reporter

DATE: November 20, 2000

RE: Enclosed Materials for St. Petersburg Meeting

Enclosed, thanks to the folks in NCCUSL’s Chicago office, are the following materials for our
upcoming meeting:

• the current draft

This is the Annual Meeting draft, which you also received last spring.  As you will
recall, the first reading produced very few criticisms.  I decided, therefore, not to
do a new draft for our December meeting.

• “The Endgame” memo

This memo provides an agenda for our December meeting and forecasts our efforts
for the remaining months before the next Annual Meeting (and our second
reading).

• Reporter’s thoughts on transition issues

I posted these thoughts on our list serv last week.  This copy is merely for those
who prefer hard copy to email.

• Memo on “Discussion of Re-RULPA at 11/10/00 Meeting of ABA  Committee on
Partnerships and Unincorporated Business Organizations”

I posted this memo on our list serv last week.  This copy is merely for those who
prefer hard copy to email.

If you have any questions about these materials or any other matter, please let me know.
(telephone: 651/290-6387; email: dkleinberger@wmitchell.edu).

See you in St. Petersburg.


